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Welcome to the Spring 2024 Think CO e-newsletter from the 
Gas Safe Charity. 
 
Below are information and resources that will help you raise 
carbon monoxide (CO) awareness with the people you support 
in all our communities, as well as with your work or 

volunteering colleagues. 
 
It is still early in the year and most people will continue to put their heating on when 
they can. We know that some vulnerable people will undertake unsafe heating practices, 
with associated CO and other risks. It’s important to remain vigilant and look and listen 
for signs of CO risk. We continue to provide Think CO training (some spaces available in 
March, as well as some new dates in April/- May-  book here: Free Think CO workshop), 
as well as face-to-face workshops in some parts of the country. 
 

Simon and Hilary 
 

CO Awareness Week 2023 
Following a successful week last November, work is 

on-going to assess the impact of the publicity. Early 

indications are that the CO Awareness week has had 

its widest reach to date. 

 

The range of resources and assets are all still available to download and use – just click on 

the link here: https://www.coalarmssavelives.com/carbon-monoxide-awareness-week-23 

 

 

The Gas Safe Charity is working in partnership with Wales 

& West Utilities and SGN to deliver two face-to- face 

workshops in their respective areas (Bristol and 

Portsmouth). The focus is mostly on carbon monoxide 

(sources, signs and symptoms, how to help prevent it etc…), 

but the workshops will also have input from the Gas 

Distribution Networks and local partner organisations, in 

particular Citizens Advice and Age UK. The workshops can be booked here: BRISTOL 

and PORTSMOUTH . 
 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/115618952399
https://www.coalarmssavelives.com/carbon-monoxide-awareness-week-23
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/798780803887?aff=oddtdtcreator
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/carbon-monoxide-awareness-in-a-cost-of-living-crisis-portsmouth-tickets-798820161607
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We know that whilst people appreciate the convenience of a Zoom workshop, many 

welcome the opportunity to meet and interact with other organisations working to 

combat fuel poverty and raise CO awareness. We hope to continue with further face-to-

face workshops in the future, so if you are interested in hosting one, please get in touch 

(thinkco@gassafecharity.org.uk) 

 

The webinar will introduce participants to 

the BHBH service and help them to 

identify signs of fuel poverty amongst any 

residents they are working with, and also 

raise carbon monoxide awareness.  

 

mailto:thinkco@gassafecharity.org.uk
mailto:thinkco@gassafecharity.org.uk
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The webinars will last about 90 minutes, are free to attend. The next webinar is on 

Wednesday 24th March at 2.00pm and the April “webinar” will be an in-person 

presentation as part of the Think CO face-to-face workshop in Portsmouth on 24th April 

(see above). If you are interested in attending the 24th March webinar, contact Charley 

Roberts on charlotteroberts@nef.org.uk 

 

 

 
 
 

Grants for Individuals The Think CO 

Programme is often asked about where you can get 

grants for people in need. One of the resources we 

suggest is “The Guide to Grants for Individuals in 

Need” produced by the Directory of Social Change 

(DSC). 
 

It’s aimed at helping you support individuals and 

families in emergency financial help. It has details of 

1,800 grant making trusts and charities which give 

away £376 million a year. The 19th edition of the guide 

is now available to buy. To find out more about the 

guide and how to buy it click  

https://www.dsc.org.uk/publication/grants-individuals-

need-2024-25/ 

 

mailto:charlotteroberts@nef.org.uk
https://www.bhbh.org.uk/
https://bnnbreaking.com/world/uk/alarming-rise-in-carbon-monoxide-incidents-in-cumbria-amid-cost-of-living-crisis
https://bnnbreaking.com/world/uk/alarming-rise-in-carbon-monoxide-incidents-in-cumbria-amid-cost-of-living-crisis
https://www.dsc.org.uk/publication/grants-individuals-need-2024-25/
https://www.dsc.org.uk/publication/grants-individuals-need-2024-25/
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It’s pricey at £110, so you may want to find out of your local authority has a copy you can 

access or your local Council for Voluntary Services (CVS). 
 

All Party Parliamentary Carbon Monoxide Group (APPCOG) 
 

Legislation: Renters Reform Bill - APPCOG parliamentarians are 

reviewing the Renters Reform Bill with a view to strengthening 

provisions on health and safety standards, including protection 

against carbon monoxide poisoning. The Bill remains under scrutiny 

in the House of Commons.  

 

Decent Homes Standard update - Updates to the Decent Homes 

Standard are expected to be published in the current winter session of 

Parliament. The updates will alter provisions of the standard applying 

to social housing, and through the Renters Reform Bill, will extend the standards to the 

private rented sector. The Decent Homes Standard sets minimum standards for the 

condition of homes and is currently only applicable to social housing. 

 

Think CO presented at “Delivering CO and Indoor Air Quality” Policy Connect 

roundtable - Policy Connect has shared recommendations from the December 2023 

“Delivering CO and Indoor Air Safety” roundtable to inform the next government’s work 

on CO protection and prioritising issues of CO poisoning in housing and health policy. 

The outcomes have also been shared with the Cross-Government Working Group on Gas 

Safety and Carbon Monoxide Awareness to inform the Government’s support for 

frontline services in protecting CO safety. 
 

Think CO resources – all free 

 

E-learning and Zoom workshops 

Anyone can register for the Think CO e-learning course by sending 

your name and email address to  

e-learning@gassafecharity.org.uk  The course is accessible all year 

round. 
 

There is a schedule of one-hour Zoom workshops available through to June 2024. To 

book on click on this link: Free Think CO workshop 

 

If you would like to discuss arranging a face-to-face workshop in your area, please 

contact us on thinkco@gassafecharity.org.uk 
 

mailto:e-learning@gassafecharity.org.uk
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/115618952399
mailto:thinkco@gassafecharity.org.uk
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Materials 

We have a range of guides/leaflets that can be downloaded via this link: Gas Safe 

Charity  Contact us on thinkco@gassafecharity.org.uk if you have any questions. 

 

https://www.gassafecharity.org.uk/our-programmes/think-co/
https://www.gassafecharity.org.uk/our-programmes/think-co/
mailto:thinkco@gassafecharity.org.uk

